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The current format is difficult to follow and participate in, and we feel we are being unfairly treated
and ultimately discriminated against.

This is 1 of 4 applications very close to each other, and tracking the timing of the proposals,
applications , is very confusing.

Having the hearing in Lincoln City itself is very prohibitive as it is out of the area of the schemes
themselves, and parking is very difficult and expensive. There are venues closer to the scheme
for ease of travel and parking.

Taking time off work is difficult, and having this examination go through the holiday period when
people are away makes it very difficult to engage in the process.

We have already submitted our statement outlining the concerns we have regarding the building
of this solar plant and the negative effect on the environment, landscape and the animals and
wildlife currently occupying this farming and rural area.

We have bats and owls who will be harmed and distressed by this proposal. Also the property
value of homes will be negatively impacted upon. We have lots of hikers and sight seeing to enjoy
the countryside. This project will impact on quality of life and should be sited in an area less
populated eg sides of motorway or moors.

There will also be a major increase of traffic again impacting on the area and wildlife.

Thank you.



